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St. Croix Valley Riders 14th Annual Chili Feed
Last year I was on my way home from another Minnesota

event, and decided to check out the St. Croix Valley Riders
Chili Feed I have heard so much about. Pulling in around
3PM, I was very surprised by the amount of bikes, vehicles
and people that were in attendance. After getting a pass in
to check things out, I met Dave who gave me the tour of the
grounds. The Chili Feed is held at the Gas-Lite Lounge, 12
miles east of Prescott, WI. This year the Feed will be Sept
10th.  With camping available, so there is no reason to ride
home if you been drinking.

I didn't get to spend much time at the feed, but I can say
I am planning on attending for the full day this year. For
more info on the Chili Feed or more info on St. Croix
Valley Riders themselves, www.scvr.org


